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VIEDA Announces Public Hearing and Governing
Board Meeting
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The Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority (VIEDA) has announced a public hearing
for the Virgin Islands Economic Development Commission (VIEDC) to be held on Thursday,
December 12, 2024, starting at 9:00 am. This hearing will take place virtually viathe Zoom
platform.

Public Hearing Details

The hearing is being conducted in accordance with Section 717, Chapter 12 of Title 29, Virgin
Islands Code, as amended. Interested participants can access the meeting using the following
Zoom link, with prior registration required:


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-vieda-announces-public-hearing-and-governing-board-meeting

e Join Zoom Meeting: Register Here
The VIEDC will review the following applications during the hearing:

1. Historic Area Revitdlization Project (HARP) - New application, St. Thomas, USVI

2. KCV Associates, Inc. d/b/a St. John Brewers - New small business application, St.
Thomas/St. John, USVI

3. LV USVI Investment & Management, LLLP - New application, St. Thomas, USVI

4. TrillaMed Global, LLC - New application, St. Croix, USVI

Governing Board Meeting

Following the public hearing, a decision meeting for the VIEDC and VIEDA (Hotel Development
Program: Haven Development LLC) will be held via Zoom, in accordance with V.1. Code Title 1,
Section 254, as amended.

The VIEDA Board of Directors and subsidiary Boards reserve the right to enter executive session
at any point during the meetings as allowed by law.

Contact Information

For further details or assistance, contact the VIEDA at:

e St. Croix: (340) 773-6499
e St. Thomas: (340) 714-1700

Wayne L. Biggs, Jr.

Chief Executive Officer
Virgin Islands Economic Development Authority
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